























The Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife is responsible for keeping
signs up in the area.

The Epoch Times contacted Fenner Yarborough, the Wildlife Regional
Program Manager, who responded that they have signs in the majority of
their fields showing where the public vs. private property boundaries are.
Yarborough also said the Department owns multiple properties where
wildlife viewers can explore and walk.

The Skagit Valley will likely continue to see flocks arriving and departing for
many years to come. Holmes said that if we take a step further to do a little
more, our kids can probably still enjoy the natural beauty that we enjoy
today.

How You Can Help Us Keep You informed

Why do we need your help to fund our investigative reporting in the
United States and around the world? It’s because we are an
independent news organization that is free from the
influence of any government, corporation, or political
party. Since the day we started, we've faced efforts to silence the
truth—most notably by the Chinese Communist Party. But we won't
bend. We're depending on your generous contributions to keep
traditional journalism alive and well. Together, we can keep
spreading the truth.



